
From:  Susan Harmon <susanh@me.com>

Sent time:  08/23/2020 01:11:40 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project
 

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

Along with Councilman Ryu, my husband and I are NOT in favor of the Hollywood Canter Project, also known as the Millennium
Project. 

The California Geological Survey report makes it clear that there is the possible presence of an active earthquake fault strand at
this site.  How can any responsible city official or developer be in favor of building here?  It’s a selfish, greedy and foolish idea.

Thank you for registering our disfavor to those who need to know our concerns.

Best,

Susan and Robert Harmon
6675 Whitley Terrace
Los Angeles, CA 90068


